
PCC.III/REC. 69 (XXI-02)1 
VIEWS TOWARDS MAXIMIZING THE HARMONIZATION OF THE 

FREQUENCY ARRANGEMENTS. 
 

 
The XXI Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee III: Radiocommunications, 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 
a) That the Working Party 8F of the ITU-R has held eight meetings; 
 
b) That Region 2 (Americas) has not presented an official position at any of these meetings on 

the frequency arrangements; 
 
c) That it is important for CITEL member countries to submit their own position at PCC.III 

meetings with relation to the different options of frequency arrangements as established in  
the Document WP-8F/TEMP/290; 

 
d) That the progress attained by ITU-R WP-8F should be presented at the next PCC.III meeting; 
 
e) That significant progress has been achieved on frequency arrangements, reflected through 

various options in the Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1036-1, and 
 
f) That it is important for CITEL administrations, operators and equipment suppliers to know 

the final plans from each country regarding the frequency plans that will be chosen to 
develop their 3G services, to facilitate roaming services and develop the right equipment, 

 
TAKING INTO ACCOUNT: 
 
That the ninth meeting of WP-8F will be held from September 25 through October 2 of this year, 
 
RECOMMENDS: 
 
a) CITEL Member States to analyze the Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1036-1 

and urge them to participate in the WP8F, and 
 

b) That CITEL Member States exchange views on frequency arrangements that are being 
considered in WP 8F with a view towards maximizing the harmonization of the frequency 
arrangements. 
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